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THIRD SUNDAY AFTER PENTECOST 	 June 10, 2018 
Health & Blessings of Graduates & Parishioners 	Page 130 
In Loving memory of Theodore Edgar by 

wife, Joni & Family 

Health & Blessings of Chuck Turjanica by sister, Mary 

+Mary Puskar by Family 

No Liturgy 

+Harold & Elizabeth Turjanica by children, Chuck & Mary 

No Liturgy 

FOURTH SUNDAY AFTER PENTECOST & FATHER'S DAY 
SAT. 	5:00 p.m. 	Intention of Living & Deceased Fathers 
SUN. 	10:30 a.m. 	Intention of Living & Deceased Fathers 

June 17, 2018 
Page 135 

St. George 
1726 Canfield Road, Youngstown, Ohio 44511 

THIRD SUNDAY AFTER PENTECOST 	 Page 130 
June 10 9:00 a.m. +Steven Ilko Jr. by Mr. Mrs. William Nagy 

SAT. 5:00 p.m. 
• SUN. 10:30 a.m 

MON. 11:00 a.m. 

TUE. 11:00 a.m. 

WED. 11:00 a.m. 

THU. 11:00 a.m 

FRI. 11:00 a.m. 

FOURTH SUNDAY AFTER PENTECOST & FATHER'S DAY Page 135 
June 17 9:00 a.m. Intention of Living & Deceased Father's 



THREE 
CHEERS 

FOR 
THE 

SALUTE TO GRADUATES 
If there is one occasion in God's year for which the poets should 
write, the minstrels sing, and the philosophers should provide 
inspiration, it is graduation time. 
Ah, GRADUATION! That wonderfully poignant, bitter-sweet 
experience that visits most of us all too briefly! 
Ah, GRADUATION! That magical time when all windmills seem 
conquerable, all wrongs appear right, and all the universe is a 
mysteriously beautiful and exciting wonderland! 
Let us wish a happy graduation season to all those young people who 
are experiencing the wonderful emotions of graduation and 
commencement exercises. 
May their ideals never become tempered and compromised by the realities of life; 
and may all their dreams for themselves and for the world come true! 

AS YOU GRADUATE 
Treasure your memories, but look forward; Cherish your friendships, but reach outward. 
Learn from your past, but move onward; Live each day with hope, and climb upward. 

GRADUATION 
You stand upon the threshold of an ever open door; there is no limit to the things the future 
holds in store. Aim high; for your achievements can goad you to success, and rich rewards 
of conquest can fill life with happiness. 
Treasure every memory that lies in back of you, but rest not upon your laurels for the testing 
is not through. But ere you take the forward step, to challenge worlds unknown, let's clasp 
our hands in friendship, for you travel, not alone. 

GRADUATES...Shoot for the moon. Even if you miss, you will land 
among the stars! 

SYMBOLISM OF FLAG 
When we show respect to our flag, we are showing respect for our country, for its founders, 

and its ideals. The colors of our flag are significant, too, and were 
especially chosen for their significance. 

The Continental Congress said: 

RED 	WHITE & BLUE  White signifies purity and innocence; Red, hardiness and valor; Blue 
signifies vigilance, perseverance, and justice. The Congress no doubt 
hoped that our nation and its people would live up to those lofty 
principles. 

GOD BLESS AMERICA! 
DEAR GOD, MAKE US WORTHY ! 



St. Mary's...6/3/ 2018 
Offertory..... $1,222.00 

St. George....6/3/2018 
Offertory....$ 450.00 

BISHOP OF PARMA 
Pope Francis on Friday, June 1, 
has named Bishop Milan Lach, 
OFM who had previously been the 
Administrator of the Eparchy of 
Parma to now serve as Eparch 
(Bishop) of the Eparchy (Diocese) 
of Parma. May God grant to 
Bishop Milan peace, health and 
happiness! Mnohaja L'ita! 
ALSO....Bishop Lach will 
lead 45 pilgrims to Austria, 
Hungary, Slovakia, & Ukraine, 
Sept. 16-28, 2018. You can 
find more info in the vestibule 
or at www.parma.org  

JOHN PLANY & IRENE 
KAVESKY 	Please call Dave 
Ragan at 614-370-0221 or Linda 
792-1578. 

DIACONATE PROGRAM 
The new cycle of this 4 year 
program will begin the Summer 
2019. 	It requires 2weeks of 
classes each Summer at our 
Seminary in Pittsburgh along with 
4 years of online study. If you 
feel called to serve at our Church 
as a Deacon, contact Fr. Richard 
or Fr. Kevin Marks 412-480-4508. 

GCU LODGE NEWS 
The Annual Flag Day Ceremony 
sponsored by Lodge #164 is 
planned for TODAY June 10th  
following the 10:30 a.m. liturgy, 
with a Flag raising ceremony in 
front of the Church. 

SOC IAL GAMES 
Games are played every 
Wednesday and Sunday at 6:45 
p.m. You do not want to miss out 
on all the Great Prizes! 
ALSO.... We have been very 
busy with some of the other halls 
closing and we can certainly use 
a little extra help. 	Please 
consider coming on a Wed. or 
Sunday for a few hours to help 
your hard working and dedicated 
fellow- parishioners. 

CHURCH HISTORY 
This week we are looking for 
anyone related to, or friends with 

ALSO...Bingo Fundraiser & 
Chinese Auction also sponsored 
by Lodge #164 will be held June 
17th, Father's Day. 	We are 
asking for Gift baskets for the 
Chinese Auction OR monetary 
donations to purchase gift cards 
for baskets. Please call the office 
and let us know if you are able to 
donate a basket or a cash 
donation. All proceeds will be for 
renovating our Social Center. 

CONGRATULATIONS TO 
ALL OUR 2018 
GRADUATES 
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